
Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation 
December 14, 2023 

 
The Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation held a meeting on Thursday, December 
14, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine, 
Albert Burick, III, and Brandon Rishel present.  Lou Perrotta was also present. 
 
Present at the Meeting: 
No one signed in 
 
The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 
 
Public Comment: None   
 
Old Business:  
 
Lawrence Village Plaza Block Grant Applications- Approved 
 
Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Burick for parcel #9 in the amount of $52,828.60.  This will help 
with engineering, demo, storm water upgrades, rentals, excavation, lighting, and asphalt. 
 
New Business: 
 
Lawence Village Plaza Block Grant Applications-Façade 
 
Relocation Grant-Shenango Commons (for Studio 175)- For applicants displaced by construction and 
must stay within the plaza to receive. 
 
Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Burick to approve 3 months rent or a max of $5,000 for Studio 
175 to relocate within the plaza if Ms. Maas applies.  Motion carried. 
 
Pickleball Association: 
 
The pickleball board helped to take down the signage off the court at the end of the season.  Mr. 
Augustine brought up that the surface is too old to keep filling in the cracks and will need to be 
resurfaced.  The discussion amongst the supervisors is that the pickleball group was able to raise $20k in 
sign advertising over the course of last year and whatever approvements or additions of courts will need 
to be taken into consideration.  Getting bid packages of resurfacing costs and or additions of courts will 
be the next step. 
 
General Fund: 
 
Shenango Commons LLC $12,454.42 1005 
Shenango Commons LLC $66,575.80 1006 
    $70,030.22 
 
Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Burick to adjourn the meeting. 
Meeting adjourned at 5:25 p.m. 


